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Coming Up @ Covenant

Announcements

Easter Flowers
On Easter, the chancel is adorned with several types of flowers in celebration of the

Resurrection and donated by members and friends of Covenant. Each plant is a $15 donation.

Checks can be sent to the office or put in the offering lectern (memo line: Easter Flowers). If

you have someone you want to dedicate the flowers to (“in honor of, in celebration of, in

memory of,” etc…), send an email to info@covenantmadison.org no later than Thursday,

March 21.

Covenant is a polling place on April 2. Let’s provide coffee and treats for all those who

volunteer! Sign up at church on Sundays if you can help provide homemade treats (cookies,

bars, etc.) for polling place volunteers on Election Day. 

Election Day Treats

Spiritual Stroll
Sunday, March 24, 2:00pm
Our March Spiritual Stroll will be held at Pheasant Branch Conservatory in

Middleton! These strolls are part of CONNECT, a program of deacon-sponsored

events with the intention of fostering connection between Covenant and the

community. We visit a different green space every month.

Installation of Rev. Jess Scholten
Sunday, March 17, 2:00pm
Mark your calendars! On Sunday, March 17, we will be holding an installation

service for our Associate Pastor for Mission, Spiritual Care, & Growth Jess

Scholten! Light refreshments will be provided afterward.

Easter Sunday
Sunday, March 31
9:00am New Day Worship 11:00am Traditional Worship
10:00am Easter Brunch
On Easter Sunday, join us as we celebrate the resurrection of Jesus! Join us

between services for our annual Easter Brunch, a standard continental

breakfast. Christ is risen! He is risen indeed!

Guatemala Mission Trip Meeting
Wednesday, March 13, 7:00pm
We are exploring the possibility of a Guatemala mission trip in early November to

reconnect with our Presbyterian partners, learn about culture and immigration, and

possibly assist with a work or mission project. If you’re interested, contact Pastor

Charlie or come to this informational session. The meeting will be in room C206.
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